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From: Martin & Cranley
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Consideration of License for the Village Bar
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 7:08:18 AM

Dear Mr. Verbick,
 
I understand that the ALRC will be meeting tonight.  Item no. 12 on the Committee’s agenda
will be license consideration for new owners at the Village Bar at 3801 Mineral Point Road.  I
have been a long time resident of the neighborhood (since 1992) and strongly support the new
ownership team and their plans to re-open this venerable neighborhood establishment.  The
Village Bar has always been a good neighbor and asset to our community.  Please register my
support in favor of granting a license and thank you for your consideration.
 
 
Larry Martin
4514 Keating Terrace
Madison, WI 53711
Marley1@tds.net
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